Exhibit 42 CUP24-1001

Carey Certo

From: Greg Dresher <gregdresher@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:24 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Supporting our Camas High Tennis Players

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button
to redirect the email for ITD review.

Hello and thank you for your time,

Our Girls and Boys Tennis Teams need the bubble. We've already had 5 matches rescheduled and with
the bubble, those would not happen. We have a record 110 girls playing tennis and had another record
83 boys play tennis in the Fall. With this much interest and involvement, we need your support of
covering our 8 courts.

Our kids deserve this.

Thank you all, in advance, for your support with this.

Sincerely,
A father of a tennis and soccer team player, Greg Dresher



